

## THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

September 27, 2021

Dr. Simona Kwon

Dear Dr. Kwon:

Pursuant to the authority vested in me as Mayor by Section 553 of the New York City Charter, I am pleased to appoint you to the New York City Board of Health for the remainder of a six-year term that will expire on May 31, 2022.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, I thank you for accepting this appointment to the Board of Health.

Sincerely,

Bill de Blasio

Mayor

BDB:mgm

cc: Corey Johnson, Speaker, New York City Council

Melanie Hartzog, Deputy Mayor for Health and Human Services

Dave Chokshi, Commissioner, New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene